
Mr. Amon Carter . 
1220 Broad Street 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr. Carter: 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
CIVIL AERONAUTICS ADMINISTRATION 

P.O. Box 1689 
Fort Worth 1, Texas 

May 25, 1953 

It was most gracious of you to invite me to the party you 
gave for the Aviation Writers Association at Shady Oaks Farm 
last week. It was a lovely party thoroughly enjoyed by every­
one who attended it, but your unavoidable absence was one 
thing that made the evening incomplete. You can be sure you 
were missed terribly by everyone there. 

Amon Jr. did a very fine Job of playing host to your friends 
for you. It was a very fine thing for all of us to be able 
to know him better and you can certainly be proud of him as 
a pinchhitter for you. 

Trusting you will soon be able to be out with your friends 
again and hoping you will feel perfectly free to let me 
know of any service I am in position to render you, I am 

Most sincerely yours, 

-g_~~ 
s. E. Travis, Jr. 


